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MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  January 6, 2025 

TO: Waupun Correctional Institution (WCI) Population Friends and Family  

FROM:  Brad Mlodzik, Warden  

SUBJECT:  In-Person Visiting-Update 

 

 

After evaluating demands since transitioning to afternoon/evening visits, we have determined 

that we can increase our current visiting opportunities. Currently, PIOC are allowed up to 4 in-

person visits per month or 1 per week. 

Effective January 13th, 2025, each PIOC will be allowed 5 in-person visits per month and up to 

2 in-person visit per week.  

Additionally, with January 20th being Martin Luther King Jr. Day, visiting hours will be 8:00am to 

4:00pm.  

You can anticipate further adjustments as we progress into the new year. It is our sincere hope 
that we will be able to offer weekend visits in the near future. I appreciate all the family 
members and friends that have reached out to offer feedback on ways to better improve visits 
at WCI.  Your patience and understanding continues to be appreciated. 
 


